
[image: C:\Users\debbie.west\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\T8IG215U\MC900349119[1].wmf] [image: C:\Users\debbie.west\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\T8IG215U\MC900349119[1].wmf] Christmas is coming quickly!  We work hard as a school and community to ensure that all of our families have a happy holiday. All proceeds from these holiday fundraisers go directly into families in our school. Here are some Geary traditions:  
1.  Toys R Us[image: C:\Users\debbie.west\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\OCSUTZPK\MC900232142[1].wmf] tickets are on sale in the classroom and will be available during our Christmas concerts until Tuesday, December 11th. Each ticket is 25 cents and there will be one winner in each classroom who receive a $25 gift card to Toys R Us.
2. This year we will have 5 Gift Baskets [image: C:\Users\debbie.west\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\837KB6AQ\MC900383146[1].wmf]: Home, Baking, Entertainment and 2 children baskets. Tickets are $2 each or 3/$5. Tickets need to be returned to the school by Monday, December 10th.  The gift basket draws will be held at the second Christmas concert. (December 11th)
3.  Christmas Concert Tuesday, December 11th.  We will be having two showings of the concert this year: 9:00, 1100.  Please plan to only attend one show so there is room for everyone. 
4. This year we will be selling tickets for two front row seats and a reserved parking spot at the door for each show.  There will be two sets of winners for each show.  Tickets are $1/each and need to be returned by Monday, December 10th. 
5. [bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\debbie.west\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\T8IG215U\MC900367828[1].wmf] We will be collecting  non-perishable food items for the next four weeks.  There will be a draw for the Subway kids pack near the end of each week, starting November 30th.   
6. There is a Christmas dance [image: C:\Users\debbie.west\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\NAOH6EQV\MC900232522[1].wmf]in the School Gym on Friday, December 14th, 6:30 – 7:30.  
7. Friday, December 21th, last day for students.  [image: ] Wear your PJ’s to school for our Sing Along that day.  Families are also welcome to attend. This will also be an IWK Hat Day. (25 cents).
Thank you all for your generosity at this time of the year!  Happy Holidays!
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